
December 27, 2024 

Dear Customer:

Please note Cumberland Packaging CO. will be implementing a price increase to VPOC 
effective March 1, 2025.

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to continuing to grow our business 
together in 2025 and beyond. 

Kind regards, 

Catherine Steffen 
VP Foodservice & International 

Cc: James Wright, Acxion Foodservice 
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